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Book Fair next week!

Author Visit

 Upcoming events: 
3/10 EYFS and KS1 Book fair at
WHR Hall from 3:15pm

5/10 Author visit for Y2-5

Need help selecting books for your children to enjoy?
Is your child a reluctant  reader or do they love books?
We  are so excited to be working with Kenilworth
Books who are a small independent buisness. This 
year they will be hosting our book fairs.  Please
come along with your children afterschool to browse
and buy some books. They will accept both cash and
card  on the day!  Why not try and see if you can get
your hands on one of the books from the suggested
reading list for your child. The experts will be able to
guide you in the right direction and offer their
recommendations.

Happy reading!

4/10 KS2 Book fair at Scots
Lane Hall from 3:30pm

Author and illustrator duo, The Brother’s McLeod, are
back with their brand new book, Knight Sir Louis and
the Sinister Snowball!  They are coming to our school
on Thursday next week to share part of their new
story with years 2-5 and to deliver a ‘Create your own
Knight’ workshop as well as  hosting  a  Q&A session.

There will be opportunities for your child to purchase
a signed copy of the book straight after the event. If
you would like for your child to get a signed and
discounted book on the day, please complete the
attached paperwork  indicating which book they’d
like and put the money in an envelope with their name
on.




